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OKLAHOMA CITY –Effective February 10, the Oklahoma Insurance Department (OID)’s 
Oklahoma City Office will be relocated to our new facility:  
  
Oklahoma Insurance Department 
400 NE 50th Street 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105  
  
As part of the moving process, email and network access will be limited from Wednesday, 
February 5 through Friday, February 7, 2020. The Oklahoma Insurance Department will resume 
normal operations on Monday, February 10, 2020 on its regular schedule from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m. For immediate assistance during this time, you may call Communications Director 
Liz Heigle at 405-522-0683.  
  
We thank you for your patience and cooperation during these few days as we transition to a 
more efficient and effective office environment.  
  
If you have questions about other insurance issues, contact the Oklahoma Insurance Department 
at 1-800-522-0071 or visit our website at www.oid.ok.gov. 
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